
 

 

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

January 25, 2017 

 

 Eastbound Highway 22X  

Location: Eastbound Highway 22X, from just west of 24 Street to James Mckevitt Road S.W. (Spruce 

Meadows Way) 

Impact: Closure of the left lane for approximately 1.5 kilometres 

Reason: Tree clearing in median 

 

Start date: January 23, 2017 

Completion date: January 27, 2017 

Hours: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on all days 

Speed reduction: 60 km/hr from 90 km/hr 

 

Other information: Traffic will have full access to 24 Street and Tournament Lane S.W.  

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 

the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to sign up for SWCRR updates, please contact our 

24/7 phone: 403-212-0565 

 

 

 

info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 


